
 

 

 

Town Council supports Christmas Festival 

 

Saltash Town Council is delighted to award the volunteer organisers of the Saltash 

Christmas Festival £1,500 towards the family friendly festival! 

The Saltash Chamber of Commerce Christmas Festival Committee successfully 

applied for the funding from the Town Council’s grants scheme. The scheme has two 

strands, one which awards funding for festivals like the Christmas Festival and the 

Saltash Regatta. The other strand awards funding for organisations wishing to 

purchase equipment this is called Community Chest. Organisations which have 

benefited from this funding include Saltash United Football Club, Saltash Bowls Club 

and Saltash Sailing Club. 

For further information on previous funding approved and how to apply, please see 

https://www.saltash.gov.uk/grants.php or call the Guildhall on 01752 844846. 

 

 

 

 


